
DANE COUNTY 

NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT OF CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS 

WITH DANE COUNTY EMPLOYEE RELATIONS DIVISION AND 

WISCONSIN SUPERVISORY LAW ENFORCEMENT UNIT 

 This notice is issued pursuant to Section 111.70(4)cm 2, Wis. Stats. to advise the public that 

negotiations over a successor collective bargaining agreement between Dane County and Wisconsin 
Professional Police Association Supervisory Law Enforcement Unit, will begin with an open 
exchange of written proposals on August 1, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. in Conference Room 351 of the City 
County Building, 210 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Madison WI. 

___Greg Brockmeyer__________________________

Greg Brockmeyer, Director of Administration 


